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25 September 2024
Dear Principal,

RE: Good News to Share with You

I would like to convey my appreciation for your school’s provision of a solid foundation in
paving the way for the recent success of our graduate(s) in acquiring a UGC-funded university

degree offer:

Name of student: HAU Chin Ching

Year of graduation from your school: 2017-2018

Programme of study: Chinese Language and Literature
University: The Chinese University of Hong Kong

I am grateful for our joint effort in nurturing our students, and I look forward to celebrating

more good news with you in the future.

Believing that collaboration can enhance educational experiences and provide unique
opportunities for both our students and teachers, we would be much delighted to explore
potential areas where we may join hands to foster a synergistic relationship between us.

Should you be interested, please contact Mr. Ng Wing Chun, Head of our School Promotion
and Public Relations Section, or Ms. Tang Ming Sum, our Vice Principal, at 2778-8982 or

mails @wtsmc.edu.hk.

Best regards,

Chiu Lai Nga
Principal
HKSYCIA Wong Tai Shan Memorial College




